Objection to development at Brooklands Farm

nigel metcalfe	
Mon 4/22/2024 2:19 PM	
To:Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk></consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>	
[You don't often get email from	Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]	

Dear Planners,

I wish to submit my objection to this proposed development and so to be clear, I am writing to you to say I Object.

My grounds for this decision are due to my concerns over more flooding and the impact of increased traffic on our local roads.

Chestfield and I use South Street many times a week. The disruption caused by I live in this development will put an extra strain on this already busy route.

Please note my objections to this proposal.

Thanks and regards,

Nigel D S Metcalfe. Sent from my iPhone